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TAPE 175, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 9:40 a.m.

Informational Hearing - MHDDSD possible overpayment of Shangri La

005    REP MANNIX:  reviews audit report -submitted for the record, memo
from Rep Mannix to House Appropriations Committee A (EXHIBIT A)
-proposes -1 amendment to HB 5009, budget bill for MHDDSD (EXHIBIT B)
-requests support of the committee

083  MOTION: Rep Luke moves  that the committee write a  letter of
support to the Appropriations Committee A.

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

HB 3584 - Public Hearing

100    REP MANNIX:  submits and reviews -2 amendment (EXHIBIT C)

135   KENDALL   BARNES,   ASSISTANT  ATTORNEY   GENERAL:   describes
certain situations involving inappropriate correspondence by persons
committed



to the MHDDSD. -discusses -2 amendment

190    REP MEEK:  cites concerns of definition of "therapeutic"
treatment

230    REP MANNIX:  due process is allowed for the patients

250  BARNES:  correspondence  to  courts, attorneys,  or  advocacy 
groups is allowed

320  REP MANNIX: rights  of the patient  must be balanced with  the
rights of the victims -emergency clause

TAPE 176, SIDE A

005    BARNES:  ongoing patient review

015    CHAIR FORD:  understaffing of hospitals is a budgetary problem

035   BOB  JOONDEPH,  DIRECTOR,  OREGON  ADVOCACY  CENTER:  opposes
approach suggested by Rep Mannix -passing the amendment would serve to
buy into patient's agenda -the same standards should  be established for
 everyone, not just the

mentally ill

230  CHAIR  FORD: the  committee  will have  an  amendment drafted  that
will reflect the emergency clause

SB 650 - Work Session

250    MELANIE ZERMER, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  reviews the bill

259    MOTION:  Rep Luke moves SB 650 to the Committee on Appropriations
'B'

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the motion carries with all members present

voting AYE.  Rep Dell & Rep Meek are excused

HJM17 - Public Hearing

290  DEAN  FLECK,  PORTLAND CFIDS  SUPPORT  GROUP LEADER:  submits  and
reads written testimony in support of the memorial (EXHIBIT D)

360  JUDY  SEDACCA,  CFIDS  LEGISLATIVE  LIASON:  submits  and  reads
written testimony in support of the memorial (EXHIBIT E)

TAPE 175, SIDE B

007   LLOYD  HORSLEY,  ASSISTANT   ADMINISTRATOR,  VOCATIONAL
REHABILITATION DIVISION: submits and reads  written testimony in 
support of the bill

(EXHIBIT F)

HJM17 - Work Session



038    ZERMER:  reviews -1 amendment (EXHIBIT G)

050    SEDACCA:  explains amendment -based on resolutions from other
states -defines CFIDS and the population it affects -increased
understanding & acceptance of  providers of social services

and public assistance programs

100    MOTION:  Rep Shields moves the -1 amendments to HJM17

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

105  MOTION: Rep  Shields moves HJM 17, as amended,  to the floor  with
a do pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the motion carries, with all members present
voting AYE.  Rep Dell & Rep Meek are excused

Rep Eighmey will carry the bill

SB 354 - Work Session

120    ZERMER:  reviews the issues: -Definition of "facility" includes
nursing home -Psychiatrists opposed the bill as it relates to clients on
"hold" -Posting rights in every facility is problematic

-section by section review of the -A3 amendment (EXHIBIT H)

161  JOHN MCCULLEY,  OREGON PSYCHIATRIC  ASSOCIATION: supports  the bill
with the -A3 amendments

165    MARY BYRKIT, MENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION: definition of
"appropriate" -discussion of "readily accessible location"

281    MOTION:  Rep Luke moves the -A3 amendments to SB 354

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

MOTION: Rep Luke moves SB 354A, as amended, to the floor with a do pass
recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the motion carries with all members present

voting AYE.  Rep Dell & Rep Meek are excused

Rep Shields will carry the bill

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 11:15 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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